

CITY OF WALTHAM

MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF HEALTH

MICHELLE M. FEELEY
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Waltham Bio-Safety Committee Minutes March 16, 2022

The Bio-Safety meeting started at 5:00PM

1. Q32 Bio is new to Waltham and wanting approval for an rDNA Permit to Operate in Waltham. Handouts were given to the Committee. Q32 Bio discussed in depth what the Company will be doing, what it is about, and the safety of the employees and public

Meeting adjourned at 5:19PM

119 SCHOOL STREET, WALTHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 02451 PHONE: 781-314-3305 FAX: 781-314-3319